PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE : ATTENTION GRAMS CUSTOMERS

In accordance with the New York State Office of Cannabis Management (OCM), we are issuing
a precautionary recall of the following cannabis products, which were produced by IndoGrow
LLC and may have been sold under the Grams brand.

Affected Products:

e The Force Pre-Roll (Lot SWDV01), Blue Coffee Flower (Lot IC099-001-BC)

Blue Coffee Pre-Roll (Lot IC099-BC1-PR) ,Sour Runtz Flower (Lot IC099-001-SR)

Sour Runtz Pre-Roll (Lot IC099-SR1-PR), Cosmic Burst Flower (Lot PPPGO01)

Oreoz Flower (Lot IC099-001-OR), Oreoz Pre-Roll (Lot IC099-OR1-PR)

Secret Formula Flower (Lot IC099-001-SF)
Why?

These products may contain unapproved pesticide residues.
While no health issues have been reported, we are taking proactive steps to comply with
OCM safety guidelines.

Dispensaries and distributors must cease distribution and sales of the affected products
immediately. The products above may also go by names that may include Indi, Grow by Indi,
Our Creation and Grow with Us.

If you purchased the product in this store it will be under the brand name of Grams.

The presence of unallowable pesticides in cannabis products demonstrates a testing violation
under 9 NYCRR §123.6(h) for which the Office of Cannabis Management may issue a recall
pursuant to 9 NYCRR §133.4.

This recall is a precautionary measure. The Office has not received any reports of adverse
effects caused by the consumption of these products. Investigation into this matter is ongoing.

If you are a consumer who purchased any product lots, indicated in the table, produced
by IndoGrow LLC and you wish to return the recalled product, please contact the retail
dispensary where you purchased these products. You can return a recalled product even
if you have opened it.
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